
DIXIE HOLLINS HIGH SCHOOL – PTSA/SAC Minutes 

September 11, 2012 

5:00 P.M. 

 

In attendance:  Catherine Briggs, Tom Lynd, Gwen Vandenburgh, and Dan Evans. 

 

Note:  The scheduled general PTSA and SAC meetings were cancelled due to a conflict 

with Open House.  The leadership team met to discuss the following: 

 

Officers: 

 The officers are as follows: 

  PTSA President:  Gwen Vandenburgh 

  PTSA Secretary:  Catherine Briggs 

  PTSA Treasurer:  Tom Lynd 

  SAC Chair:  Tom Lynd 

  SAC Secretary:  Catherine Briggs 

 

Treasurers Report: 

 Beginning balance:  $418.43 

 Ending balance:  $1,020.43 

 Special thanks to Lisa and Tom Scott for their assistance. 

 

T-shirts: 

 There have been two deposits of funds from the sale of T-shirts. 

 It is expected that there will be more sales this evening (open house). 

 After deposits are made the bill from Custom Concepts will be paid. 

There were 3 bounced checks from prior sales.  Tom will try to get specific 

information regarding this. 

 

Dr. Evans: 

 Will need a list of officers. 

 Will need a copy of the PTSA budget. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 5:30 

The next meeting will be on October 9
th

 at 6:30 in the ROTC classroom. 


